
Descriptor: 

Are you interested in applying for statewide 
PBIS Recognition? Join these office hours to 
hear more about the Recognition Process, 
and ask questions directly to consultants 
from State Support Team 3 and The            
Educational Service Center of Northeast 
Ohio. 
 

Ohio’s Positive Behavioral Interventions and 
Supports (PBIS) Recognition System provides 
an opportunity for schools and districts to be 
recognized for creating school environments 
that are positive, predictable, safe and   

equitable. PBIS aligns with Ohio’s Whole Child 
Framework by creating safe and supportive 
schools and prioritizing its five components. 
 

Each year, the Ohio Department of Education 
and the PBIS Network recognize schools and 
districts for their quality and fidelity of PBIS 
implementation. Schools are eligible to       
receive awards at the bronze, silver, or gold   
levels of distinction.  
 

We look forward to helping you become one 
of those award-winning schools this year! 

 

PBIS Recognition  

Office Hours 
 

March 4, 2022 

and  

April 12, 2022 

 

 

Presenters:  

SST3 and ESC Consultants 

Registration: Please join Zoom meeting 10 minutes prior to start of meeting. 

All sessions will be held virtually via Zoom. Please click on the links to join a Zoom meeting. 

Date Time Zoom meeting link  

March 4, 2022 9:00 a.m.—10:00 a.m. https://tinyurl.com/PBIS0304222  

April 12, 2022 9:00 a.m.—10:00 a.m. https://tinyurl.com/PBIS041222 

Please contact Stephanie Denham at stephanie.denham@escneo.org with questions. 

This event was supported in whole or in part by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, (Award H027A210111 CFDA 84.027A, awarded to the Ohio Department of Education). The opinions expressed herein 

do not necessarily reflect the policy or position of the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, and no official endorsement by the Department should be inferred. 
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